From: Sherelyn Ogden

To: \*CI-StPaul Contact-Council

**Subject:** Sound Level Variance for Grand Old Day **Date:** Friday, April 26, 2024 2:30:43 PM

## Dear Council Members,

I respectfully request that the band performing at the Red Rabbit for Grand Old Day perform on a stage with a sound-absorbing back to prevent bass sounds from reverberating across the alley behind the stage. This has had an enormous positive impact in past years.

Thank you. Sincerely,

Sherelyn Ogden
781 Lincoln Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55105
651-690-5897 • cell 612-275-1771
ogdensb@msn.com